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Members of the Committeem 

I Urge you to oppose this bill. 

Due to the aftermath of the Ground Water Allocation rulemaking essentially making 

new ground water rights unobtainable, Transfers is the only tool water right users can 

use to fullfill these needs. This would essentially shut down transfers as well.  

Many Water Well Professionals have invested hundred's of thousands of dollars and 

even over 1 million in some cases to drill larger diameter wells to supply farmers and 

municipalities the well water that they need. Now we as an industry will suffer even 

more now if this bill goes through, including the people that need this water will suffer 

even more! 

Please vote no on this bill. 

Blessings, 

CJ Nugent-Nugent Drilling Company 

 


